
New MCC Laws of Cricket for 2018

Oxfordshire Association of Cricket Officials will be running update sessions
on the Law changes for 2018 on the dates below.

There are many changes to the Laws that will impact directly on all levels of cricket so 
it is important that all those involved in the game are aware of and understand

the changes.

These sessions are open to everybody in the game, umpires, scorers, coaches, 
captains, players, parents and are free to attend.

Sessions will last approximately 2 hours

Dates and Venues
Saturday 27th January 2018 – Tiddington CC from 10:00 am

Monday 5th February – Banbury CC from 7:30 pm
Tuesday 13th February – Bicester & North Oxford CC from 7:30 pm

Wednesday 21st February – Didcot CC from 7:30 pm
Wednesday 28th February – Oxford University Press (Jordan Hill) from 7:30 pm

If any club or organisation would like an extra session run for them on an 
alternative date please contact Ian Royle below

For more information please call or email:
Ian Royle – royle.ian@talk21.com 01235 847528
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